
From: J J Gentry <JJGentry@scsenate.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 5/8/2017 4:38:24 PM
Subject: RE: 107

I would recommend that you contact Heather Anderson with the Senate Judiciary Committee. She is the staff person 
with the best knowledge regarding the legislation. I have not been involved in the deliberations. Her number is 
212-6208.
 
 

 
J. J. Gentry
South Carolina Senate
Ethics Committee
Counsel
205 Gressette Building
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, SC 29202
(803) 212-6412 (O)
(803) 212-6499 (F)
JJGentry@scsenate.gov
 

  
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Saturday, May 06, 2017 5:20 PM
 
To: J J Gentry
 
Subject: 107
 
​JJ, how will Part II of S. 107 affect his current ability to raise donations for the existing LG account? Will he be 
able to take donations for the LG account that he has created? Thanks
 
DV
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